
MEMORANDUM OF UNDERSTANDING 

BETWEEN 

RIVERSIDE CITY TEACHERS ASSOCIATION AND 

RIVERSIDE UNIFIED SCHOOL DISTRICT 

January 28, 2021 

This memorandum of understanding ("MOU") is agreed between the Riverside Unified 
School District (the "District' or "RUSO") and the Riverside City Teachers Association 
("RCTA"), collectively, ("the parties"). The District and RCTA meet to negotiate wages, 
hours, health and welfare benefits, and/or working conditions. 

As a result of negotiations, the District and RCTA met and agree to the following: 

The Phase 1 MOU which was scheduled to sunset on December 31, 2020 will be 
extended to May 30, 2021 or until we move to Phase 2-5 MOU whichever comes first. 

This Memorandum of Understanding (MOU) is subject to approval of RUSD's Board of 
Education. 

FOR THE DISTRICT 

Kyley Ybarra 
Assistant Superintendent, Personnel 
Riverside Unified School District 

THE RCTA 

~ 
Laura Boling 
President, RCTA 




